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Hillmond SCC Meeting Minutes
Present: Roberta, Julie, Angie, Robyn, Becky, Charlene, Jill
Joined late: Colin, Leah
Absent: Katie
Meeting was held in the school library and called to order at 12:07. Colin and Leah were in PD training so we started without them. Robyn adopted the minutes as read. Seconded by Roberta. Carried.
Treasurer’s Report:  
Glasses for Colour run were $230.91 and have been ordered. Kevin Miller cost $381. Pizza at Literacy night made approx. $192.50. Pie day sales made $176.25. Recent coupon sales have made $75. 
NWSD account balance is $4781 and SCC account balance is $994.81.
OLD BUSINESS
Roberta sold 11 coupon sheets at the Co-op. There are about 15 left to be sold. If there are still any left by March 28th, Jill and Roberta will sell at Co-op. We will display again at P/T interviews. 
SCC Scholarship: There were two applicants this year. Discussion around whether to split the total of $1500 evenly between the two. Because the application does not clearly state that the amount rewarded is at the discretion of the committee, it was decided that a first and second place winner will be chosen this year. For next year’s application, it will be reworded to add that the number of scholarships and their amounts will be awarded at the discretion of the committee. 
Vesey’s Seeds: Roberta ordered 100 seed catalogues. Prices in the catalogue include tax and shipping. Orders are to be turned in by April 15th. Jill and Julie will stay to help Roberta tally up orders on April 15th. We will put a link to the catalogue in the Monday note, but orders must be placed through our forms and payment is cash or cheque only. The school gets a 50% return on sales. Catalogues are being sent home with the youngest child in each family.
Band-aid fundraiser will be revisited next year.
First Nations/Metis/Indigenous presentation: The student that was looking into an Indigenous presentation for the school is participating in Career Ed and hasn’t had time to concentrate on this project. 
Colin presented the Principal’s Report. No SRC report was available. Next meeting will be held April 15th at noon in the library. Meeting adjourned. 
